
Proclamation 
In Recognition of the Thunder Youth Competition Cheer 

2022 Illinois Cheerleading Association Championship 
 

Whereas, The Thunder Youth Competition Cheer Squad, as part of the Thunder Youth 

Sports Program, has made consistent contributions to the value of life in the Boone 

County area since 2010, and 
 
 

Whereas, The Thunder Youth Competition Cheer Squads have made sacrifices for their 

families by devoting countless hours to training and competing away from home; and 
 

Whereas, The Thunder Youth Competition Cheer Squads continue to exemplify the 

results that come with hard work and dedication which set standards for youth 

recreation cheer throughout the State of Illinois;  
 

Whereas, the Illinois Cheerleading Association has recognized the many 

accomplishments, which earned the Thunder Youth Competition Cheer Wildfire k-2nd 

grade Squad the 2022 ICA 3rd place  CSUP2-Small. 
 

Now, Therefore, do I, Don Sattler, Village President of the Village of Poplar Grove, 

Illinois, along with the Board of Trustees, recognize TYCC for their accomplishment, 

and further extend our deepest appreciation, for the devotion and leadership the Squad 

and their families have provided in the Village of Poplar Grove, and Boone County, 

Illinois.   

 

 

 

Dated this 21st day of December 2022 

 

 

 

________________    _________________________  

Karri Anderberg     Owen Costanza 

Village Clerk     Village President  


